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On July 12, 2024, we celebrated the grand opening of Liberia's first Cheonshim Won Prayer Room. 
 
The event was graced by Rev. George Ogurie, the Sub-Regional Director of West Africa, who played a 
key role in the inauguration ceremony. We also had the Africa Chair of Cheon Shim Won, Rev. Sakuwa, 
and Cheon Eui Won Co-Chair Rev. Kathy Rigney offering congratulatory messages to the members here 
in Liberia. 
 

 
 
The members were filled with joy as they welcomed the establishment of Cheonshim Won in Liberia - a 
dedicated space where we can come together to worship, attend, and offer our praises to our Heavenly 
Parent and True Parents. 
 
Members expressed gratitude to Heavenly Parent and True Parents through much singing and dancing for 
the grace of Cheon Shim Won, a place where burdens can be relieved. Steve Sakuwa delivered the 
opening remarks, setting a tone of reverence and gratitude for this significant milestone. 
 
 
 


